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Advising Meeting Extension Request Form 
 

This form can be used to submit an extension request for Lawton Program Advising Meeting 
requirement. Scholars are required to meet with their advisor once per semester. In the Fall, 

scholars must meet with their academic advisor which can be found in PAWS or Navigate. In 
Spring, scholars have the option to meet with their academic advisor or success coach. 

 
Extension requests should be made two weeks prior to the due date for the requirement for which 

you are requesting the extension. Any requests made after this time are at the discretion of the 
Lawton Coordinator. The Lawton Team reserves the right to refuse any extension request we 

deem inappropriate. Extension requests are not guaranteed approval. 
 

Please fill out the form below and email it to uwmlawton@uwm.edu OR turn it in at the First-
Generation+ Resource Center, Union EG39.  

 
Name: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
UWM Student Email: ______________________________________________ 
 
Campus ID Number (99x-xx-xxxx): ____________________________________ 
 
Date of New Meeting: _______________________________________________ 

 
Please provide a brief statement outlining your reason for requesting an extension  
(required):  
__________________________________________________________________ 

 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________ 
Questions? Please contact us at uwmlawton@uwm.edu.  
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